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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Quality CASNR faculty are the backbone of a great academic institution
[image: image1.jpg]7" CASNRNewsCenter .



As this unusual spring semester winds down, CASNR officials are taking a moment to highlight several faculty members for their achievements and contributions to the university in the areas of teaching, research, and engaged outreach. Among those in the spotlight are Darren Hudson (AAEC), Charles West (PSS), Nathan Hall (AFS), Charles Klein & Muntazar Monsur (LA), Lindsay Kennedy & Cindy Akers (AEC), and Erica Irlbeck (AEC). 

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

CASNR Spring Virtual
       Commencement  

        9 a.m., Saturday, May 23, 2020

CASNR Summer Term I 

       Tuesday, Jun. 2, 2020

       (Online Instruction)

CASNR Summer Term II

       Tuesday, Jul. 7, 2020

CASNR Summer Commencement

       Saturday, Aug. 8, 2020

CASNR Faculty Retreat

       Friday, Aug. 21, 2020

PANDEMIC UPDATE
CASNR Coronavirus Update
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The health and safety of all members of the CASNR community is our primary concern. As local, national and global health recommendations shift to reduce the spread of the virus, we’re continuing to tale significant steps that will help protect our operations. Please click here for information on updates and prevention guidelines. Meanwhile, CASNR experts are stepping up to answer crucial questions surrounding COVID-19 and agriculture, including:

· Food safety in the time of COVID-19
· Effects of pandemic on agriculture

	

	
	Livestock producers have seen devastating drops in the value of their animals, says Dale Woerner, CASNR’s Cargill Endowed Professorship in Meat Science Sustainability. Early in the pandemic, the demand for red meat was strong and supply was plentiful. Processors worked extended shifts to backfill retail shelves and continue supplying a food service industry that was still going strong in most parts of the country. The initial wave of meat shortages, or at least the perception of it at retail stores, was a result of reactionary bulk buying as consumers anticipated widespread stay-at-home orders and a mass shutdown of restaurants and, potentially, grocery stores. The reality was the supply of meat products was very strong.  >> more
Devadoss receives USDA grant to study global farm, trade policy effects
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Stephen Devadoss, Texas Tech’s Emabeth Thompson Endowed Professor in the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics, is part of a research team attempting to develop a comprehensive trade model and analyze the effects of farm subsidies and trade policies on U.S. agriculture. The study is supported by a new $499,770 grant from the USDA.

COVID-19: Virtual admissions brings Red Raider experience to prospective students
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With Texas Tech being closed for tours and prospective student days due to the COVID-19 outbreak, it’s hard for prospective CASNR students to make their college decisions. To help in this process, the CASNR is engaging in new ways. This includes fresh online resources for undergraduate students, as well as new online orientation sessions, an enhanced Raider Welcome and an expanded Red Raider Guarantee program. 
Standout CASNR students recognized in graduate school awards program
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Eleven graduate students from the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources were honored earlier this month as Graduate School Awards Recipients for 2019-2020. They included Autumn Acree, Allison Andrukonis, Vimal Kumar Balasubramanian, Mallory Decant, William Doss, Delaney Foster, Nellie Hill, Cara Lawson, Jasmine Neupane, Derek Malone and Madelyn Slaton-Sanford.

Viticulture Certificate Program application window opens June 1
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For individuals interested in joining classes in the Texas Tech Viticulture Certificate Program next fall, it's time to start thinking about getting those applications completed, said Ed Hellman, a professor of viticulture and enology at Texas Tech University-Fredericksburg. The application period runs from June 1 to July 31, and the program is expected to begin in mid-September.

Researchers discover how vegetation thinning affects NM mule deer numbers
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Grant Sorensen, who is currently in medical school at Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center but earned his master's degree (2010) and doctoral degree (2015) in the Department of Natural Resources Management, led a group of researchers in a study that examined habitat selection of mule deer around Raton, New Mexico, following vegetation-thinning treatments that took out pinyon pine and juniper trees.

VR tools allow landscape architecture students to complete needed site visits
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The COVID-19 pandemic forced colleges all across the United States, including Texas Tech, to change on the fly. Muntazar Monsur, an assistant professor in the Department of Landscape Architecture, turned to high-end, 360-degree cameras and Wonda Virtual Realty software designed to create an interactive instructional method for his LARC 1412. The class introduces design processes, site and program inventory, and analysis.

McCallister advances in Department of Agricultural & Applied Economics
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Donna McCallister has been named an assistant professor the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics, effective Sept. 1. The Lamesa, Texas, native indicated that her research program broadly focuses on contributing toward the development of multidisciplinary methods to maintain the profitability of agricultural production and economic viability of rural communities in the Southern High Plains.

COVID-19: Raider Red Meats provides opportunity to engage CASNR students
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Raider Red Meats, the retail aspect of the Department of Animal & Food Sciences, continues to supply consumers with quality meat products, from ground beef to pork and lamb. Their ability to ship meat has allowed a handful of students to stay on campus to help process meat and fill orders. "We’re open for experiential learning outcomes for our students,” said Raider Red Meats Director Tate Corliss.

Looking to get outside during COVID-19? Try working in the yard
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Joey Young, an assistant professor in the Department of Plant and Soil Science, says there are many aspects of lawn care that will not change through this pandemic. The act of working in the landscape should be seen as a minimal risk to contract COVID-19 as professional lawn care operations have been identified as essential in Texas and other states with significant disease outbreaks. Still, there are smart steps you should take.
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